Ey

Companies and Intellectual
Property Commission

amember ot 1 Wgroup

NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS

DEREGISTRATION REFERRAL FOR BUSINESSES WITH TWO OR MORE SUCCESIVE
ANNUAL RETURNS OUTSTANDING

The Companies and Intellectual Property Commission (CIPC) is in the process of referring
businesses that are non compliant with two or more successive annual return filings for
deregistration in terms of section 82(3)(a) of the Companies Act, 2008. The list of businesses
referred will be published on the CIPC website under Publications / CIPC eGazette, once the referral
process is complete. It is expected that the deregistration process for this referral will be finalised by
end March 2013.

The deregistration process for businesses that were referred for deregistration due to annual return
non compliance on 17 March 2011 is expected to be finalised at the beginning of February 2013.

Customers and businesses are therefore advised to confirm the status of annual return filings with
CIPC using the disclosure function available under Additional Services of the CIPC website,
www.cipc.co.za and to bring all annual returns up to date. It should be noted that full disclosure of
corporate information will be charged at a prescribed fee of R30.00 for each disclosure accessed.

For further assistance contact the CIPC call centre on 086 100 2472.
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